Steps to Take Back Your School:

Taken from - Tom Zawistowski, President, We the People Convention



Public information request letters can provide the information you need to start the process of protecting your children from harmful materials taught in the classroom.

Steps to take to find out if your school is indoctrinating your children:

- 1. Use the template, below, to request information from your school.
- 2. Revise to meet your needs.
- 3. Mail or email to the superintendent and president of the board of education of your school. If you decide to mail, certified mail will provide proof that your request was received.

Date

Superintendent Name/School Board President Name School District Name School District Address

Dear Superintendent/School Board President (Last Name):

This is a Public Information Request for a copy of the following:

My child is a student at (insert school name) in grade (insert grade level of your child). I request that you provide copies of any and all materials shared with my child including: